
 

June 08, 2021 
 

Dr. Sari Miller-Antonio 
            Special Major 
 

 
RE: Special Major Academic Program Review 
 

Dear Dr. Miller-Antonio  
 

Thank you for joining me to discuss the Academic Program Review for the Special Major program. It was a pleasure    
to read your review of the Special Major and discuss the origins and future plans for the program.  

 
I commend you, Sari, for your dedication to the students in the Special Major program and appreciate the revision of 
the student learning outcomes.   

 
I appreciated our discussion regarding possible options for the program, including the idea of creating interdisciplinary 
modules and the potential for linking the Special Major to the Honors program. I support potential areas for 
promoting the program, including updating catalog language and designating a Faculty Fellow for Advising for the 
Special Major to increase visibility.   

 
The result of this Academic Program Review is that your program is approved for continuance with unqualified 
support.  

 
Again, I extend my sincere appreciation for the opportunity to meet with you and discuss your Academic Program 
Review and implementation plan.  

 
Sincerely, 

 
Kimberly Greer 
Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs 

 
            Cc: Dr. James Tuedio, Dean, College of Arts, Humanities, and Social Sciences 
    Dr. Stuart Wooley, Interim AVP, Academic Affairs 
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